
 

The Pope’s Prayer intention for JULY 2020 
 

Our families:    We pray that today’s families may be 
accompanied with love, respect and guidance. 
 

 

Please pray for the sick:  Pam Newman, Sue O’Brien, 

Bishop Patrick O’Donoghue, Patrick Dignan, Ellie Rose, 

Victoria Leighton,  Joe McIntyre,   John Riley,  Jeanette 

Brock. Joe Kemp, David Cochrane, Glenise & Geoffrey 

Clinning, Rachael Mason,  Jessica.   
 
 

To have  the name of a seriously sick person on the newsletter, 

please hand in the small blue form from the porch. 

 

Food Bank – the need goes on, please do 

what you can.  Thank you for your kindnesses. At the 

moment, particularly welcome are tinned meats,  
If you’re offering food and want us to collect it from you, we’ll be 

glad to.   COVID-19       0777 943  6279   Have you a tablet, 
no longer needed, to help a pupil in their studies, please? 
        
 

Mass intentions   
Saturday 11th July    

 Mass 6.00pm at OLSE  All parishioners 
 

Sunday 12th July 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  Mass 8.45am OLSE   Mary Winifred Winders L.D. 

Monday 13th  

  Mass 9.00am OLSE  Jack Clayton                        

Tuesday 14th 

  Mass 4.00pm OLSE Bernard Jones, 1st Ann.      
Wednesday 15th                              

Mass 7.00pm at OLSE  (until Newhouse Mass restarts)       

             Dec’d benefs. of SMN parish                    
Thursday 16th  Our Lady of Mount |Carmel    

  Mass 9.00am OLSE John and Mary Turner 

Friday 17th  

  Mass 9.00am OLSE  May Counsell (A)      
Saturday 18th – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time            

Mass OLSE 6.00pm  Gordon Robertson,  L.D                         

Sunday 19th July. 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time                       

- Mass OLSE 8.45am  All parishioners  
      

 

 TO ASK TO BE DELIVERED FROM THE VIRUS 

To be said for all of humanity. A constant daily wave 

of prayer is needed.  The prayer goes:   

  Almighty ever-living God, only support of our 

human weakness, look with compassion upon the 

sorrowful condition of your children, who suffer 

because of this pandemic; relieve the pain of the sick, 

give strength to those who care for them, welcome 

into your peace those who have died and, through 

this time of tribulation, grant that we may all find 

comfort in your merciful love. Through Christ our Lord.  

 

IF YOU DID  - CONGRATULATIONS !  

If you contacted an MP to ask that they vote 

against pro-abortion clauses being inserted in the 

Domestic Abuse Bill, be glad. Both clauses were 

dropped. MPs made the sponsors aware of pressure 

coming at them from constituents, so it didn’t even 

go to a vote, and a good Bill became law without 

being contaminated. – but let’s not dream that this 

is the end of such efforts !– see “SMILE” box.  
FACE MASKS: Pauline Noblet (St. Mary’s parish  ,Newhouse)  

£2 to cover cost. No back strap, just ears.   07900 542337.  

STAND  UP  AND  SMILE 
The conditions of cleft lip, cleft palate and club foot are 

routinely treatable nowadays, but pro-abortionists 

want abortion to be permitted even up to birth in 

such cases !  Pro-Life MPs have launched a Bill to 

stop that. We are asked to email our MP 

(wallaceb@parliament.uk)  to ask him first, to sign 

EDM 521, and second, to speak and vote for the 

(Cleft Lip etc) Bill when it is debated.  Or write to 

Mr. Wallace (or your own MP if different) at 

House of Commons, London SW1A 1AA.  

Our website www.ourladyandstedwards.co.uk has 

a <We Care> main page, & in itthe pro-life webpage. 

Your JULY edition of “My Day by Day” is waiting for 
you to claim it. 

COVENANT BOOKS   01772 735993 (check times|) 

Mass cards, ring 861073 and arrange to collect. 

If you have a relative in hospital, gravely sick, and 
you’ve asked the Ward staff to contact the priest, don’t 
assume they have done – they’re busy. It’s best to 
check politely that they have. 

MILLION MINUTES is a group that, in response to Pope 
Francis’ call to support young people, encourages the 
work they do for their communities. They have given 
the Blessed Pier Frascati Award to our local IMPACT 

group, for their great work in supporting young people. 

Congratulations to IMPACT. 

PARISH WEBSITE  www.ourladyandstedwards.co.uk  

 

Needing your collection envelopes? Maybe the 

lockdown came too quickly for you to claim them? We have 

quite a lot of boxes here. Just ask, and you can retrieve 

yours, or have it delivered. 

Bob Bamber and family say a huge “Thank you” for 

your prayers, Masses and cards following Mary’s death, and 

to Fr. John Millar for a perfect graveside service.  
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